
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

To All Councillors;  

An Ordinary Meeting of the Hope Vale Aboriginal Council will held on Wednesday 

18th November, 2020 at the Hope Vale Council Chambers, commencing at 8:30am. 

 

The attendance of each Councillor is requested. 

 

Please note a Council (as Trustee) Meeting will be held immediately following the 

Ordinary Meeting 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mark Kelleher 

Chief Executive Officer 

10th November 2020 

 

 


